
 

 
Year 1 Homework Letter – Friday 17th May 2024 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

English 
This week in English we have carried on with our 
new book ‘Julian is A Mermaid’ by Jessica Love. 

 
 

The children have written commands, imagining 
they were a mermaid. We have also made 
predictions on people’s feelings based on the part 
of the story we have read so far. 

   
Homework 
Reading books will continue to be changed three 
times a week on a Monday, Wednesday and 
Friday.  
 
The children should also practise this week’s 
spellings (Summer 1 Week 5) on the sheet 
provided. 
 

Diary dates 
 
Monday 20th May—school photographer (class 
photos) 
 
Monday 20th May- PTFA Cinema Night 3.15-
5.30pm 
 
Wednesday 22nd May –Year One Class Collective 

worship 9.05am 

Thursday 23rd May- Year One Victorian day in 

school 

W/C 10th June- Year One phonics screening check 

Monday 1st July – Art Exhibition 1.30pm-4.30pm 

Tuesday 2nd July – Art Exhibition 3.15pm-4.30pm 

Tuesday 2nd July – Open evening 3.15pm-4.30pm 
Friday 5th July – Year One trip to Wisley gardens  

Saturday 6th July - PTFA Summer Garden Party 

12.00pm-3.00pm 

 

Maths  
This week in Maths we have continued the work on our 
topic of ‘Fractions’. We have looked at finding and 
recognising half of a quantity or shape.  
To find half of an object or shape, we need to split the 
whole into two equal parts. 

 
 
Towards the end of the week, we moved on to recognising 
and finding a quarter of a shape or object. To make 
quarters, we need to split the whole in four equal parts.  

 
 
The children have all done very well in Maths. 
 
Honework 
The children should split everyday objects into halves and 
quarters (ie. cereal box, a ball…). They can draw pictures 
of the halves and quarters. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework 
The children should find the half, and quarter of 
everyday objects at home (ie. Half of a box, a quarter of a 
frame). They can draw the halves and quarters they have 
found on a piece of paper. 
 
 
 
  
 
 

History – The Victorians 
In preparation for our Victorian Day, we have looked at 
toys Victorian children used to have, and how they 
compare to modern day toys. The children have enjoyed 
this topic thoroughly! 
We even made our very own thaumatrope (an optical 
toy). We had a lot of fun making and testing them out! 
Please do ask your children to show them to you! 

Victorian Day 
We are planning to hold a Victorian Day in school on 
Thursday 23rd May. During that day, the children will 
have the opportunity to experience a Victorian school 
day, and to take part in a range of Victorian activities. 
The children are welcome to come to school dressed as 
Victorian children. 
Please ask if you have any questions. 

Have a lovely weekend!  The Y1 Team 


